
3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA  95350  
209.529.7200   

Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com 

Church Wide Announcements 
September 11, 2022 
Welcome 
 
Thank you for joining us in worship today. 
Please fill out the response card in your 
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter.  
 

After School Program 
 
The After School Program is in need of 
volunteers. Also, If you would like to      
donate individually wrapped snacks such 
as cookies, chips, etc., please label them 
ASP & place them in the kitchen. 
 

Ladies’ Friday Bible Study 

Starting Friday, September 16 | 9:30a 
 
We will start up the weekly study on      
Friday, September 16 at 9:30a here at  
Prescott. We will be using "Finding I AM" 
by Lisa Terkyrst. The books will run about 
$20.00. There is a sign up list in the entry 
so we can order the correct number of 
books. Contact Sharon Jensen or Nancy 
Ishisaka for more information. 
 

Child Dedication Service 
Sunday, September 25 | 9:30a 
 
There will be a Child Dedication Service on 
Sunday, September 25 during the morning 
worship service. If you would like to have 
your child dedicated, please write that on 
your response card in the bulletin, along 
with your child’s full name and date of 
birth, and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter.      
                                                     

Women Encouraging Women  
 
September Dates:  September 15 & 29, 
10:30a at Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons’ home. 
All women are welcome to attend. 

Ladies’ Tuesday Bible Study 
 

The Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study is study-
ing, “The Chosen”. Join us at the Ricketts’         
on Tuesday, October 4. 
Contact:  Karen Habiger 
 

Can You Help? 
 

Adult nursery volunteers are needed once 
a month or as a substitute. If you would 
like to serve in this ministry, please text 
Karen Habiger, 209-409-4929.  
 

Campus Project Day 
Saturday, October 1 | 7:30-11a 
 

On Saturday, October 1, 7:30-11a, we will 
be having a campus project day in an effort 
to spruce up the campus. We will be repair-
ing the wooden fence on the north field, 
raking loose weeds, grass & trash around 
the fences, cutting up & discarding old 
wood framing. On Thursday, September 
29 or Friday, September 30 in the morning, 
we would like to remove the fence pickets 
& old broken frame work in preparation for 
the work day on Saturday. If anyone would 
be available for a few hours on Thursday 
and/or Friday, please contact Jim O’Brien.   
 

North Field Closed 
 

The north field will be closed on Thursday, 
September 29 - Saturday, October 1 in 
conjunction with the campus project day. 
 

Food Bank Distribution 
 

For those who may be available to help 
distribute food from our parking lot once   
a month:  Volunteers are needed for the 
first Tuesday of each month. There is a 
sign up list in the entry. Volunteer time is 
from 8:30a- 10a. The actual food distribu-
tion is 9a- 10a. For more information,  
contact: Jim O’Brien.  

Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church 
Celebration Services:  9:30a  
Children’s Ministries (infant through fifth grade)  
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)  

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to Stephen & Bethany Ellen on the birth of their son, Theodore 
(Teddy) George Ellen, born August 21. If you would like to bring a gift, a gift basket 
will be in the entry until Sunday, October 9. 

All Church Potluck 
Sunday, September 18 | 11a 
 

Women’s Ministries is hosting an all church potluck on Sunday, September 18        
following the morning worship service. Signup sheets are in the entry. 
Contact:  Debbie Matas 

Discovering Prescott Class 
Today | 11a 
 

If you would like to become a member of  Prescott Church, or want to learn more 
about Prescott, this class is for you. The Discovering Prescott class will meet in     
Pastor Vince’s office following the morning worship service. 
Contact:  Pastor Vince Deagler 

Women’s Retreat 
October 7-9 
 

Did you accidentally miss the September 4 deadline for paperwork & final payment 
for the Women’s Retreat? Get it to Donnell Hickman today or mail it to Jerrianna 
Boer Kimmons at 509 Riddle Ct., Modesto, 95356. 

Giving at Prescott 
 

Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship  
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation - 
but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the 
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of  
the chairs.  



WEEKLY MINISTRIES AT PRESCOTT 
 
Contact church office for more information on these ministries and other small group studies. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRIES 
 
SUN   Junior High & Senior High , 11a 
WED   Prescott Student Ministry, 6-8p  
           
ALL CHURCH 
 
MON   Small Group Study, 10a @ Prescott  
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p , 2nd & 4th Tuesday @ O’Briens’  (On Break) 
WED   Small Group Study, 7p @ Habigers’ (On Break) 
THU    Small Group Study, 7p @ Vandergriff’s (On Break) 
              
WOMEN 
 
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p, 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ Habigers’  
FRI   Ladies’ Bible Study, 9:30a @ Prescott (On Break) 
 
Prescott WiFi Guest Network:  Prescott Guest, Password:  pefc3000 
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Prescott Staff 
 

Senior Pastor:  Vince Deagler, vince@prescottefc.com 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship:  Jim O’Brien, jim@prescottefc.com 
Student Ministries:  John & Brandi Van Gorkum 
Administrator:  Pam Grover, pam@prescottefc.com  
Secretary:  Diane Deagler, diane@prescottefc.com  
Custodian:  Katie Peterson 


